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Congratulations 8th Graders! 
Last weekend was our Confirmation Rite of Enrollment Masses 
at each of the HCA parishes. Parishioners from Annunciation 
joined with parishioners at Our Lady of Providence to celebrate 
their Rite of Enrollment Mass together. Students in our PSR who 
attend Seven Holy Founders and St. Michael the Archangel 
attended their parish Rite of Enrollment Masses. It was a 
beautiful witness to faith; the students received a blessing after 
the Homily and formally made their commitment with promises 
proclaimed in front of the entire faith community. Parishioners 
also gave their witness and commitment to pray for our 8th 
Graders as they begin their journey of preparation for 
Confirmation that will be celebrated in April at the Cathedral 
Basilica. Please keep our candidates in your prayers.  

Bible Blessing Family Night 
Our 3rd and 6th Grade families recently gathered in church with 
Fr. Mike, Ms. Amy Buehrle (Adult Faith Formation Coordinator 
for PSR), and Mrs. Ann Kelly (PSR Director) for a family night 
where the students received their new Bibles and a blessing from 
Fr. Mike. Families learned about praying Scripture through Visio 
Divina (‘Divine Seeing’). This is similar to Lectio Divina (‘Divine 
Reading’), but in addition to hearing the Word of God for 
meditation and contemplation, one also reflects on an artist’s 
depiction of the Scripture reading through illuminated images. 
After reading the story of Creation, they were drawn deeper into 
the Word of God through sharing what they saw in the image. It 
was a wonderful discussion, and the students are excited to use 
their Bibles to PSR each week. 

For more information about our PSR 
Ministry, please contact Ann Kelly, 
PSR Coordinator, 
psr@goannunciation.com 
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